
 

 

 

 

Cir No.: STS/88/2024-25         03.09.2024 (Tuesday) 

Dear Parent 

We are pleased to announce that our school in collaboration with the ‘Rotary Club’ has organised an eco-friendly 

initiative. A plastic collection bin has been placed near the canteen area. This bin has been designated for the 

disposal of plastic waste. We encourage our students to bring any of the plastic items for disposable like plastic 

bottles, shampoo bottles, oil containers, home delivery plastic boxes, straws and all single use plastic items. They 

are supposed to submit the above-mentioned items to their respective class teachers latest by 09.09.2024 

(Monday). 

Your cooperation is essential in our efforts to reduce plastic pollution and promote sustainability. Let us join 

hands to make a cleaner and greener planet.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Meneka I. Singh 
  (Principal) 
 


